
NOTICE: GL MATH EXAM (YEAR 5 - 10) RESCHEDULED 

Dear Parents, 

We regret to inform you that the GL Exam in Mathematics 

scheduled for tomorrow Thursday, 24
th
 September at 10:00 AM 

will have to be rescheduled to a later date because 

the entire GL International Testing System is down.  

We will inform you through our weekend circular about the new 

test dates. 

Please note that this refers only to the Mathematics GL Exam 

scheduled for Year 5 to Year 10 for tomorrow. 

We regret any inconvenience this has caused you. 
 

Thank you. 


